Public Comment August 29, 2013 Board of Craftsmen Examiners:

I won a hearing before the Board of Permits and Appeals on July 15, 2013
Two weeks ago, I had a meeting with Rebecca Krell. I asked for a letter
from the San Francisco Arts Commission stating their position on this

Appeal. To date, I have not received this letter. I sent a few emails to Krell

which were unanswered.

Howard Lazar filed a concurrent civil case which was dismissed for lack of

service and evidence. Clearly, Lazar likes to invent situations which have not
taken place. Not only do his, “inspections” begin on a city trolley, they seem to
include interrupting conversations with SFPD beat cops and later claim this
as, “stalking”. Taking a photo on a public plaza is not illegal and does raise

to the level of stalking. He needs to be supervised.

Not only did the Board of Permits and Appeals ream Lazar for bringing cases
before them that have no merit, evidence or basis in law-he was told to stop

wasting the cities time over a personal vendetta.

I would like that letter sent to me. At some point in the future-when the Street

Artist Program is managed as a small business or Lazar is no longer there-
I will consider returning to the program.

Paula Datesh

fv

oMy
e

=3

ol

W&

i

it




